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More Special Visitors Fly into 

Reception Class 

After the excitement of finding out 

about some people who help us 

last week, the children in 

Reception had further visitors this 

week. 

Ruth is a dentist and helped the 

children to understand how she 

helps to keep our teeth and 

mouths healthy. 

Andy is a pilot and he let 

everyone know all about his 

important job.  I think he even had a go in the role play area, 

piloting the plane in there! 

Thank you to both visitors for taking the time to come and 

speak to our children. 

 

Meet the Governor 

Following on from the newsletter a couple of weeks ago, I have 

the pleasure of introducing another of our school governors – 

this time, one of our most recent appointments. 

‘Hello, I’m Adele Friend, mum of Jack (Reception) and Rose 

(Class 1). I am a new parent governor, appointed in November 

2022. I wanted to take on the role of parent governor to be able 

to represent the view of parents and to provide support and 

challenge for the school.  

I’ve been so impressed with the school since my children 

started and I want to do all I can to help it to maintain such a 

positive learning environment to help our children thrive.’ 

Thank you Adele – I hope that I can continue to introduce our 

Governors to you all over the coming weeks. 

 

School Council Request to Improve Our Playground 

This week the School Council spoke to all children about their 

desire to improve the playground by creating a quieter, more 

reflective space.  They have adopted this idea after questioning 

children about how the school could be improved.  I’m afraid 

we couldn’t stretch to a swimming pool, but I think they have 

chosen something that will enhance our facilities! 

They have asked children to come up with some design ideas for the space earmarked for the project.  

The deadline for ideas is next Thursday, so please help your children to think about how best to use the 

space and create a calm area where children can sit and chat or take a moment to reflect. 

 3rd February 2023 
22/23 – 19 

 



 
 

 

Chess Team Come Close in the Wirral 

On Saturday, 6 members of chess club made the trip to the Wirral to take 

part in a competition.  With the prospect of progressing through to the next 

round, each member of the team spent the day pitting their wits against 5 

other teams.  Competition was fierce and despite winning every game in the 

first round, Team Triangle had a real battle from then. 

Going into the final round, we were joint second with the team we were about 

to play.  Narrowly losing by one game, we dropped to fourth overall as the 

team below us finished with a comprehensive victory. 

Well done to everyone who made up the team. 
 

PTFA Disco 

As mentioned in last week’s newsletter, the PTFA put together a provisional 

plan for the rest of the term and beyond.  Their first event will be a children’s 

disco on Thursday 23rd February.  It will be run in a similar way to others they 

have done recently.  Infants and juniors will have a separate disco, so that there’s enough room in the hall.  

The infants will run from home time until 4.15, with the juniors getting their turn after that until 5.30.  All 

children will receive a drink and a snack as part of the ticket price. 

So that juniors do not have to go home and come back, or infants with a junior sibling can wait for them, 

there will also be an option for children to stay at school from 3.15 to 5.30 without having to leave.  There 

will be a room or two set up to keep children occupied when it is not their turn. 

Tickets will go on sale next week.  It will be £3 for the disco only, or £5 

to stay at school until 5.30.  Children can bring clothes to change into 

on the day.  Please send payment into the office in a clearly marked 

envelope, including child(ren)’s name, Class(es) and which tickets you 

require: 

Disco only – infants – 3.15 to 4.15 - £3 

Disco only – juniors – 4.20 to 5.30 - £3 

Full session – all children – 3.15 – 5.30 - £5 
 

Rotakids is Up and Running! 

After a prolonged break, instigated by COVID, I am thrilled to say that we re-launched Rotakids again last 

week.  With help and guidance from the Rotary Club, a group of our junior children are going to work 

together to target fundraising activities for worthy causes.  In their initial meeting, they have already begun 

to home in on a couple of charities that would appreciate some help as well as ideas for how to raise 

funds.  Great to see our children trying to make a difference. 

This week’s Achievements go to ……… 

Friendship:  Pippa C3, Harriet C3, Joseph C6 

Courage:  Brooke CR, Alfie CR 

Compassion:  Eadie CR          

Writers of the Week:  

Class R: Jessica            Class 1:  Sofia        Class 2:  Millicent            

Class 3:  Abigail      Class 4:  Rachel      Class 5:  Felicity    

Class 6:  William     

 

Events for the week commencing 6th February 2023: 

Monday:  Class 3 Trip to Beacon Hill, Inter House Golf Competition 

Tuesday:  Safer Internet Day  

Wednesday:  Class 4 Eureka Trip, Governor Meeting   

Thursday:  Pennine Y3/4 Cross Country Competition   


